
 

        To all in the CCM Network – 

 It is only a month away and we will be gathering to Saint’s Grove, 

Oklahoma for Celebration 2017. Have you got your registration sent 

in? Just as important have you begun your spiritual preparation for 

our shared experience? 

  Do you know people who would benefit from being in an 

atmosphere of praise, prayer, preaching & teaching for a week? Do 

you have friends that are among the bruised and broken-hearted 

and need the healing prayers that are available during Celebration? 
Have you invited them yet? I would challenge everyone planning to 

come to this year’s celebration to invite at least one person to come 

to Celebration. We will experience a week that should be shared 

beyond our present circle of fellowship. 

  Further I would ask each of you to pray for Celebration 2017 each 

day until the beginning of Celebration. I would remind you that 

fasting intensifies prayer. Please consider adding fasting for 
Celebration with your prayers for a Spirit-led week. We live in an 

age of great challenges in our walk with the Lord and this week will 

strengthen us to live victoriously.  

  Lastly there are those of you who will not be able to come to 
Celebration this year for a variety of reasons. Please consider 

inviting people to come anyway as well as praying and fasting for 

our gathering. Our invitations, prayers and fasting will impact 

Contemporary Christian Ministries not only for this weekend but on 

into our ministries future. 

God’s richest blessings be yours, Scott Norwood,  CCMLT Chair 


